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INFO 
 

Dear Members: -                         July 11, 2011. 
 
 
 
PALPA is pleased to inform the membership that after a long wait, the PALPA Institute of Aviation & 
Management Sciences (PIAMS) will INSHALLAH be operational by September 2011. For this 
purpose, we want to inform all our members desirous of pursuing our graduate/post-graduate courses 
for themselves or their children may enroll with PALPA at the earliest.  
 

PIAMS is designed with excellent learning facilities with expert teachers; including visiting faculties. A 
special feature of PIAMS is the availability of Distant Learning Program (DLP), which will enable students 
specially our members who are on flights to keep pace with the progress of the class through computer 
attendance of courses.   
 

The minimum eligibility criteria for PIAMS is an Intermediate Certificate or its equivalent. The PIAMS 
facility is also extended to aspirants outside the fold of PALPA membership, as long as they meet the 
eligibility criteria.  Once a significant number has shown interest by enrolling in the PIAMS program, a 
date of admission will be duly communicated. The admission will depend on successfully clearing the 
written test and an interview by the PIAMS management. 
 

You are advised to download the enrolment form from the PALPA website (www.palpa.org.pk). 
Enrolment forms are also available in the PALPA office. A sum of Rs. 1,000/- may be deposited at the 
time of submission of the enrolment form. 
 

PIAMS website (www.piams.edu.pk) will soon be operative and all information will be available on the 
website. PALPA will inform the membership as soon as the PIAMS website is online.  
 

We are hoping that the membership will avail this facility and make PIAMS a success story in the 
Aviation Industry in Pakistan. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Capt. Suhail Baluch 
PRESIDENT   


